
 

July 2021 

Dear Provider, 

The goal of UW Medicine is to vaccinate 100% of our employees against COVID -19.   We provide free COVID-
19 immunizations to all current employees and staff.   However, some employees choose to be immunized 
elsewhere. For those employees, vaccination documentation is required to be compliant with our Employee 
COVID-19 Vaccine Program.  

COVID-19 vaccinations may not be appropriate for a small number of employees, for example, persons with 
specific medical conditions, or a history of severe reaction to a previous vaccine component.  CDC 
recommendations for COVID vaccines can be viewed at: (https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/clinical-
considerations/covid-19-vaccines-us.html ) .  

Without disclosing any protected health/medical information, please complete the following, indicating if your 
patient received COVID vaccine/s or is exempted from vaccination, and return the form to your patient, who 
should return the completed form to the appropriate Employee Health Clinic. Or the form can be faxed from 
your location.  

Patient Name (print)     ______ DOB ____/____/____ EID ________________  

□ Received COVID-19 (date of vaccination/s)   #1__________________#2________________ 
 □ Pfizer □ Moderna □ Johnson & Johnson  □ Other ___________ 
      

□ Exempted from COVID-19 vaccination :  
 □ Temporary medical condition exempts this patient from COVID - 19 vaccination  this year 
 □ Chronic medical condition, as described by CDC vaccine exemption guidelines, history of severe vaccine 

reaction; exempted from COVID vaccination this year 
 

 

Provider signature       Print name        

WA State Medical Provider Number     (Accepted providers – circle one:   MD   DO   PA   RN   ARNP   PharmD)  

Medical Facility or Pharmacy:             

Harborview Medical 
Center  

UW Medical Center  Northwest Hospital 
Medical Center 

UW Neighborhood 
Clinics 

1 East Clinic, Rm 21 BB 306   MAB 107  
ehshmc@uw.edu emhealth@uw.edu  employeehealthNW@uw.edu uwnc-employee-

health@uw.edu 
Fax : 206-744-4886 Fax : 206-598-4469  Fax : 206-668-5911  Fax : 206-520-5599  
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